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January 9, 2015
FILED VIA WEB PORTAL & ABC LMI
Mr. Steven V. King
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:
PSE PCA/PCORC Collaborative

Dockets UE-130617 et al.
Dear Mr. King:

As a result of the formal collaborative process conducted in the above-captioned dockets, Public Counsel, Commission Staff, and Puget Sound Energy (PSE) (Joint Parties) have reached an agreement on proposed changes to PSE’s Power Cost Adjustment.  Industrial Customers of Northwest Utilities (ICNU) participated in the collaborative, but has advised the Joint Parties that it opposes the settlement.

The Joint Parties plan to file a settlement agreement and supporting testimony by January 30, 2015.  The Commission can then set the matter for hearing, or otherwise determine how to proceed.  PSE and Commission Staff have authorized Public Counsel to file this letter on behalf of the Joint Parties.  ICNU was notified of the letter. 
Sincerely,

Simon J. ffitch

Senior Assistant Attorney General

Public Counsel Division
(206) 389-2055
simonf@atg.wa.gov
/s/ Sheree Strom Carson

Sheree Strom Carson
Perkins Coie, LLP

Puget Sound Energy

(206) 425-635-1400

scarson@perkinscoie.com
/s/ Sally Brown

Sally Brown

Senior Assistant Attorney General

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

(360) 664-1189

sbrown@utc.wa.gov
SJf:cm
cc:
Sheree Carson, PSE (U.S. Mail & Email)


Sally Brown, UTC Staff (U.S. Mail & Email)


Melinda Davison, ICNU (U.S. Mail & Email)

